
                      James A. Hodges Construction 
  1281 CR 811 

 Saltillo, MS  38866 
 

Office: 662-842-8538     Fax: 662-842-8878     Chad Rankin (662) 871-3418 
Email: crankin0853@gmail.com 

                 ________________________________________________________________________ 
Fairpark Parking Lot Project 

Date: 11/2/2020 
                 ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
We are requesting a time extension of 119 days on the Fairpark parking lot project.  This is due to 
possibly not being able to get the site ready for asphalt before the shutting down of asphalt plants.  This 
would put us starting back on project on March the 15th of 2021.   
 
We are hoping to have a start date of November the 18th 2020 for the following portions of the work.   

1. Concrete paving just south of Mugshots. 
2. Milling and overlaying of existing parking lot. 

 
We will hold our prices from bid day on this project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
James A. Hodges Construction 
Chad Rankin 
Signature: ______________________________Date: ______________________ 
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* Per further discussion/negotiation with Debbie Brangenberg, Andy Hodges, Chad Rankin, and myself.
  David M. Long 11/18/2020


